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Simpson, Tal

From: Simpson, Tal

Sent: Tuesday, November 11, 2014 3:22 PM

To: ‘Mendez, Gayla (Mendez.Gayla@epa.gov)'
Subject: FOIA No. EPA-R4-2015-000406

Gayla -

In response to LouAnn’s letter, dated Nov. 5, pertaining to my FOIA request related to the GASP petition for preliminary
assessment of Tarrant, Alabama, | have prioritized the list of EPA personnel that found potentially responsive records in
EPA’s initial search. I've divided the names into 3 groups and would like to proceed with the records search for the first
group of folks and see where we are before proceeding with the others.

First priority:
- Heather McTeer Toney
- Ann Heard
- Allsion Wise
- Anita Davis
- Marianne Lodin
- Jennifer Wendel
- Ralph Howard

Second priority:
- Dawn Taylor
- Leif Palmer
- Don Rigger
- Randall Chaffins

Third priority:
- Dionne Delli-Gatti
- BrandiJenkins
- Llarry Lincoln
- Stephen Smith

In a previous phone conversation, | believe you indicated that once we have the priority of records custodians agreed
upon, EPA will be able to go into the .pst files and narrow down by subject matter. | do think that there is significant
room for narrowing on EPA’s part, as the petition that is the subject of my FOIA request was only submitted to EPA
about 4 months ago and deals only with a local (Birmingham) issue.

Thanks for your continued attention to this matter, and please let me know if you have any further questions.

Tal Simpson

BALCH

M. Talmadge Simpson, Attorney, Balch & Bingham LLP

1901 Sixth Avenue North e Suite 1500 ¢ Birmingham, AL 35203-4642
t: (205) 226-3453 f:(205) 488-5925 e: tsimpson@balch.com
www.balch.com




Case 2:15-cv-01491-JHE Document 1-12 Filed 08/28/15 Page 3 of 3

CONFIDENTIALITY: This email and any attachments may be confidential and/or privileged and are therefore protected against
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